
14 February 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Partners, 

 

 

In the recent days our companies received several inquiries from network users to extend 

the Bidding Window III of RO-HU Open Season procedure. 

 

Based on the requests FGSZ and Transgaz started to examine the possibility of extending 

Bidding Window III and initiated consultation on this topic with the national regulatory 

authorities.  

 

We will share more information soon. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

SNTGN TRANSGAZ SA 


